
August 7, 2022 

“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  

 

July 10, 2022 
 

                             Sacraments and Parish Information  
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Welcome 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 

242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 

226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 

Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Dcn. Bob Hennekes 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &  Liturgy 

247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
  Bulletin Announcements: 
  peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
  (by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
nancy.assumption@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Hello, 
 I don’t know if you noticed, but last week and this upcoming week we 

have numerous saints’ days that were founders of religious orders.  Sun-

day, July 31st, we had St. Ignatius of Loyola who founded the Jesuits, 

Monday, August 1st, we had St. Alphonsus Ligouri who founded the Redemptorists. This 

coming Monday we have St. Dominic who founded the Dominicans, and this Friday August 

12th we have St. Jane Francis de Chantal who founded the Visitation order.  Each unique in 

themselves and in their orders, but also all united in striving to bring people to Christ. 

 St. Ignatius of Loyola (1491-1556) founded the Society of Jesus, or the Jesuits.  Wound-

ed in battle as a Spanish soldier he had a spiritual conversion and decided to devote his life 

to God. Spending a year in extreme ascetic practices, he had mystical experiences that would 

be the basis for his book Spiritual Exercises that became the foundational guide for the Jesuits 

and used by many in leading retreats.  Studying at the University of Paris he would gather 

other students who would go with him to Rome to found the Jesuits.  They would soon 

found many universities, go out to the world as missionaries, and be recognized as leaders in 

the Counter-Reformation, spreading the faithful teachings of the Catholic faith.   

 St. Alphonsus Ligouri (1696-1787) founded the Congregation of the Most Holy Re-

deemer, or the Redemptorists.  He was a lawyer at the age of 17 and practiced without los-

ing a case for eight years. Then when he lost a case by an oversight on his part he took it as 

a sign from God that he was to leave that profession to become a priest.  Known for his 

analytic and precise mind he could also be very scrupulous, but knew that in treating others 

he should be merciful and compassionate.  In his book Moral Theology, in his preaching, and 

in his modest life he strived to seek a balance; avoiding riches and self-indulgences of some 

while also avoiding the rigorism of the Jansenists. At his first attempt at establishing the Re-

demptorists, within the first months all of those who had started abandoned him but one.  

However, others soon came and the order would grow and continues today.   

 St. Dominic (1170-1221) founded the Order of Preachers, or the Dominicans. Unlike 

Ignatius and Alphonsus, Dominic was raised to dedicate his life to the Church and to be a 

priest.  On a trip traveling through southern France where the heresy of Albigensianism or 

Catharism was strong, he is said to have converted the Cathar whose house he was staying 

in by having a long discussion into the night.  Pope Innocent III would approve the found-

ing of the Dominican order to preach throughout various territories in opposition to here-

sies.   

 St. Jane Francis de Chantal (1572-1641) founded the Congregation of the Visitation of 

the Virgin Mary, or the Visitation order.  She married Christophe de Rabutin, baron de 

Chantal, when she was 20 and would later have six children.  The first three died soon after 

birth and then her husband died in 1601.  St. Francis de Sales was her spiritual director and 

while she was considering entering the Carmelite order he convinced her to start a new or-

der.  These women would not be cloistered and open for those who may not be accepted in 

other orders, and would work in the community.  The local Church wasn’t ready for that 

yet, but obviously St. Jane did travel as she founded up 

to 65 convents by 1635. 

 
 
Peace,  

Fr. Nick 
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P  R  Y  F  B  P     
  ,    .   

  

 If you have questions, please contact Gina Ostermeyer at (314) 913-9601. 

    We thank you for your generosity to make this a success!! 

St. Monica .  .  .  Pillar of Hospitality 

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 

 

   

 

After Funeral Luncheons are coming back! 
 

Mission Statement: With hearts of compassion, we prepare and  

serve a post-funeral meal for grieving families.  

We are wanting to bring back the Funeral Luncheon Ministry. This ministry is a way 

to show support and hospitality to our grieving families. We also have a new process 

for Funeral Luncheons and are currently looking for many volunteers to assist with 

the luncheons, in one or more of the following ways: 1. Simply making a dish and 

dropping it off.  2. Serving at a luncheon.  3.Coordinating a group. 4. Making phone calls.  Our plan is to create 10 or 

more teams of 15 people, and each team will have a coordinator.  All volunteers will be able to choose how they would 

like to assist this ministry.  The key is to have as many volunteers as possible, so that everyone is only called on occa-

sionally.  On the average, we usually have two funerals a month, sometimes more often. This is a beautiful ministry and 

Assumption would love to offer this again to our parish family.  If you or someone you know is interested in being a 

part of this ministry, please contact Peggy Brewer at the parish office: 636.240.3721 Ext. 221 or email:  

peggy.assumption@yahoo.com.  Please know...at this time we are just putting a list together of ANYONE that is willing 

to assist with this ministry in any way.  We are hoping to get Funeral Luncheons back very soon! 

Ladies AND Gentleman! 



August 7, 2022 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 

 

Reconciliation 

6:30am  Henny Cassel 
8:00am  Tommy Swoboda 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 08.08.22  

6:30am  Jean Carbonneau 
8:00am  Jeanette Henke 
_________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

6:30am   John Mooney 
8:00am  Thanksgiving 
—————————————–——     
7:30 -7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 08.10.22 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

TUESDAY 08.09.22 

From the  Principal’s  Pen 

August 7, 2022 —  
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

WIS 18: 6-9; PS 33: 1, 12, 18-19, 20-22; HEB 11: 1-2, 8-
19 or HEB 11: 1-2, 8-12; LK 12:32-48 or LK 12: 35-40 

 

Whether you are just beginning your 
stewardship journey or have been living a 
stewardship way of life for years, today’s 

readings invite us to ask ourselves an important question to ponder. 
 

The question is this: “What do you treasure?” Of course, we all 
know the “right” answer: we treasure our faith, our family, and our 
friendships. But Jesus tells us in the Gospel passage from Luke 
how we can discover the real answer to this question. He says, 
“For where your treasure is, there also will your heart be.”  
 

To discern what we really treasure, we need to do a check on our 
hearts. We can each ask ourselves, “Where do I spend the majority 
of my energy? Where do I find my thoughts dwelling? How do I 
choose to spend my time when I find myself with a few spare mo-
ments? What do my spending habits reveal about my what is im-
portant to me?” 
 

As Christian stewards, we are called to live our lives in grateful 

response to all that God has given us. Do I recognize and treasure 

these gifts? 

The 2022-23 school year is fast approaching! The first day of classes at Assumption School begin on Mon-

day, Aug. 15. Whether  you’re a brand new student, or a student who is coming back for another year of 

academic success, we want you to be prepared. Mark your calendar now, and be sure to join us for these 

important dates: 

Aug. 8: Pre-K Orientation, 6-7pm 

Aug. 8: Kindergarten Orientation, 7-8pm 

Aug. 14: Open House/Parish Feast Day Celebration, 11am-2pm 

Aug. 15: First Day of School K-8, 7:45am-Noon  

Aug. 25: Grades 1-8 Parent Back-to-School Night, 6:30-8:30pm  

Aug. 27: Assumption 22
nd

 Annual Golf Tournament, 11:30am-7pm 

Students attending Assumption Parish School of Religion (PSR) also need to get ready for the new year. 

PSR for  student in 1st – 8th grades meet from 6:15-7:30 pm, on either Tuesdays or Wednesdays beginning 

Sept. 13 and 14. Here are important dates to keep in mind:  

Aug. 14: Parish Feast Day Celebration, 11am - 2pm 

Sept. 1: New Family Meeting, 6-7pm 

Sept. 7: PSR Family Mass and Teachers Meet and Greet, 6:15-7:30pm 

Sept. 13/14: 2022-23 PSR Classes Begin, 6:15-7:30pm 

Sept. 27/28: Grades 1-4 Safe Touch Program, 6:15-7:30 pm  

For more information about School and PSR events and happenings, visit the Assumption School website at 
assumptionbvmschool.org or call the school at 636-240-4474.     

Respect Life Meeting 
 

Assumption Pro-Life meeting will be held 
on August 17th at 9:00am in the  

Meyer Room in the Parish Center.  
Please stop by and show your support!  

If you would like more information,  
please call Sylvia at 636-978-8803. 

St. Barnabas Shoe Drive Fundraiser 
 

Please donate your new or gently worn shoes 

to the donation box located in the  

prefunction area of the parish center.  

This fundraiser will help raise operating  

funds for St. Barnabas church.  Collected 

shoes are used to support micro-enterprise 

vendors throughout the world. Shoes will be 

resold creating income and jobs and will pro-

vide affordable footwear for those in need.  

Shoe drive fundraising with funds2orgs.  



August 7, 2022 

6:30am  Betsy Caito 
8:00am  Jake Roth 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  08.11.22 

6:30am Viola Vogt 
8:00am Helen Jurgens 
 

 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  08.12.22 

8:00am  Bob Gish 
5:00pm  Patricia Francis Mueller 
___________________________ 
4:00-4:50pm Chapel 
Or by appointment 

SATURDAY 08.13.22 

 8:00am  People of the Parish 
10:00am  Hannah Seibert 
12:00pm  The Guccione Family 

 5:30pm  Val Schoenfelder 
 

 By appointment 

SUNDAY  08.14.22 

 

The Eucharistic Revival, a national effort led by The Most Revered Mitchell T. Rozanski, Arch-

bishop of St. Louis, and other Bishops across the United States, is coming to Assumption of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary Parish in O’Fallon. All are invited to attend these powerful talks as Assumption 

serves as the host church for the western part of the St. Louis Archdiocese.   

Come and experience! “The Eucharist: Mystery of, Presence, Sacrifice, and Communion,” a series of presentations 

with Dr. Larry Feingold, Professor of Theology & Philosophy at Kenrick-Glennon Seminary, will be held in the As-

sumption Chapel from 10 -11am on the second Saturday of EVERY month for the next 10 months! The next presentation 

will be August 13
th, with discussion of: Bread of Life Discourse and the Last Supper.  Guests attending the presentations 

are encouraged to pre-register by emailing: martiochs@archstl.org or by calling 314-792-7413.  For more information 

about the Eucharistic Revival, visit  allthingsnew.archstl.org/Ways-to-Engage/Eucharistic-Revival. 

Pray the Rosary Before  
Weekend Masses:  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes 

before each weekend Mass for the 

Rosary. We gather and pray before 

the Holy Family Statue.   

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ann Kullman 
Sister of Ed Kullman 

 
Norma Hawickhorst 

Mother of Bryan Hawickhorst 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine Mass 
 

PLEASE JOIN US for Mass at Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine located at 301 Coronation Drive, 

O'Fallon, MO. (The Shrine actually faces Civic Park Dr.)  Masses are held the second Wednesday of 

the month at 7:00pm.  August 10th,  Fr. Jim Benz will preside. Please bring a lawn chair. Masses will 

take place ‘weather permitting’. For more information call Sylvia at 636-978-8803. 

              CRHP Retreats are BACK!! 
   Men’s Retreat - Sept. 24/25 ~ Women’s Retreat - Nov. 12/13 
 

Men’s Retreat – Jim Seibert, jim.seibert.sr@gmail.com or (636) 324-2694 
Women’s Retreat – Jeannette Hamann, abvmjeannette@yahoo.com or (636)240-3721 Ext. 247 



August 7, 2022 

Save the date and  

get ready for another 

exciting lineup  

of music, food,  

fellowship and fun  

at the 2022 Assump-

tion Fall Festival! 
 

Saturday, Oct. 15, 4:00-10:00pm.  

Sunday, Oct. 16, 11am - 6pm. 
 

Festivities kick-off Saturday with  

Music by MandaLyn from 4-6 pm,  

followed by Almost Famous from  

7-10 pm. Cole Blue Steel is back  

and takes the stage from 1-5 pm on 

Sunday. 
 

Watch for more picnic details to be 

released as they become available in 

the parish bulletin, on the parish 

website at assumptionbvm.org and 

on our Facebook page at face-

book.com/assumptionparish.  
 

If you are still interested in volun-

teering for the festival, contact Larry Johnson at 417-

847-7464 or email larrydj1982@gmail.com. Our next 

planning meeting Wednesday, August 10th at 7 pm, in 

the Parish Office Conference Room.  

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

RCIA INQUIRY SESSIONS 
 

 Do you know of someone who has expressed 

an interest in the Catholic church? 

 Do you/they want to become Catholic but feel 

confused about where to start? 

 Are you/they thinking about attending RCIA 

(Rite of Christian Initiation) but want more 

information first? 

 Do you/they feel hesitant or intimidated to go 

to Mass? 

 Do you/they wish for a Catholic friend to help 

answer all your questions? 

  

All of these questions and more will be answered 

during our inquiry session at Assumption Church 

on Thursday, August 25th at 7:00pm.   Participants 

will find out more about what Catholics believe, 

explore who Jesus is, and will gather information 

along the way that will deepen their faith. High-

lights of the coming RCIA sessions will fol-

low.  Call the church office at (636) 240-3721 or 

Missy Lowrey, at (314) 630-3983 if interested. 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine Mass 
 

PLEASE JOIN US for Mass at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Shrine located at 301 Coronation Drive, O'Fallon, MO. 

(The Shrine actually faces Civic Park Dr.)   

Masses are held the second Wednesday of the month at 

7:00pm. August 10th,  Fr. Jim Benz will preside. Please 

bring a lawn chair. Masses will take place ‘Weather Per-

mitting’. For information call Sylvia at 636-978-8803. 
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St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

 

Connect with us on Social Media:  

Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 

Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTION?  Contact Becky Whitaker,  
Director of Youth Ministry  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or  

becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

 

Happy End of Summer from Assumption Youth Ministry!  

This past week, we are attending Life Teen Camp at 

Camp Covecrest in Tiger, GA. Joining with teens and  

parishes from all over the country, our teens and chaperones 

encountered a powerful week of joy, community, messy 

games, the Sacraments, and transformative Catholic  

community life. This was the first year of attending LT 

Camp for our program – please pray for the 25 who   

attended, that we continue to grow deeper in our  

relationship with God and our understanding of what it 

means to live a fully Catholic life.  
 

This Sunday will be our final Summer Life Night until we 

Kick Off for the Fall on September 11. Please pray for our 

staff and core teams as we prepare to serve our youth and teens to the 

best of our ability, leading them to a deeper relationship with Christ 

and His Church. We will be praying for you!  

  
 

 

Sunday, August 7 ~ Life Teen: Water Wars 

6:30 – 8:30 p.m. in Parish Center and Soccer Fields 

All teens are invited to join us for our annual water wars!  

Expect messy games, slip and slide, and fierce competition 

with all your favorite LT people. Please wear clothes you 

don’t mind getting messy. No white clothing please. 
 

 

 

Save the Date:  
August 11: Final Summer Field Trip to Six Flags 

September 11: Life Teen Kick Off 

September 14: Edge Kick Off 

Sisters of the Most Precious Blood and St. Joseph Chapel Tours! 
 

The Sisters of the Most Precious Blood will offer a monthly Open House Tour opportunity from 1-4 pm, on the second Sunday of 

every month, in their beautiful historic chapel and heritage area. No reservation needed. For more information or to schedule a tour 

at another time contact Sr. Cecile Gunelson at 636-293-8013.  Tours are available May through October. Address: 204 North Main 

Street. O'Fallon. MO. Directions: Use the entrance at Main and 3rd Street and take the first right. Parking is available on the south 

side of chapel. Chapel is handicapped accessible. 

It has been an incredible summer of fun, faith and community with 
Life Teen. Edge is currently on pause but will return SO SOON! 
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SERVICE:  
Love in  
action 

"Truly I tell  
you,  

whatever  
you did for 

one of 
the least  
of these 

brothers and 
sisters of 
mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 
25:40   

Help Save God’s 

Babies and Keep Missouri Pro-Life!   
 

With the blessed overturning of Roe v. Wade, the 

battle for life comes in force to every state.  The 

kick-off of Missouri Right to Life’s strategic plan 

to protect Missouri pro-life successes and educate 

citizens is on September 7 at the St. Charles Con-

vention Center with keynote speaker Tim Te-

bow.  Our special guest and honoree as a 

“Champion of Life” is Archbishop Joseph F. Nau-

mann. Tickets to the event are $100. Full details 

and Registration are at MRLbanquet.com, or by 

calling 314-434-4900. 

19
th

 Annual Priests and Religious Appreciation Dinner 

Monday, September 12th at St. Joseph Parish – Cottleville. 

Celebrate vocations to the religious life and show our  

appreciation to our priests and religious. 
 

Rosary for Vocations at St. Joseph Parish at 4:30pm 

Mass for Vocations at St. Joseph Parish at 5pm 

(Celebrant Bishop Mark Rivituso)  

Banquet at Piazza Messina following Mass 

Keynote Speaker: Father Charles Samson 

“The Priestly Vocation in and from the Holy Land” 

Banquet tickets: $55  

Proceeds support our Seminarians and Serra vocation programs. 

Call Mimi McDonough (636-926-9311) or  

Geoff Waldron (636-578-7011) for tickets 
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Weekly Offertory 
 

Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2022 - 7/17/22 
 

$                   131,840 

$         154,000 

$              (22,160) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,087,529 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    

 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

July 17, 2022 
 

$             21,576 

$               32,000  
$                (10,424)  

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

  
- 1 Peter  

4:10 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 

by Tuesday 9:00am 
 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                              Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into 

Him…from 

whom the 

whole body, 

held and 

joined      

together by 

every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

builds itself 

in love.”  

             Returning Families  

Please log in to your TeacherEase account to register  

New Families  

Call: (636) 240-1020 

 Email: 

Ann Marie: aquan@abvmtech.org  

Pam: ppenning@abvmtech.org  
 

Please Contact ANN MARIE QUAN with any questions 

 Ann Marie Quan, Director of Religious Education 

 403 N. Main Street O’Fallon, MO 63366  

aquan@abvmtech.org  OR 636-240-1020  

                      Tuition Rates for 2022-2023  

     1 Child------------------------------$250  

     2 Children--------------------------$365 

                         3 or more Children--------------$485  

                         Additional Sacrament Fee----$25  

 

PSR Catechists NEEDED for 2022-2023!  
PSR Catechists (Religion Teachers) are needed: Tuesday and Wednesday evenings from  

6:15-7:30pm. Choose which evening to teach or pick BOTH! A stipend is offered!!  
 

We would love for you to come join us in PSR!  

Please Contact ANN MARIE QUAN with any questions,                           
aquan@abvmtech.org or 636-240-1020 

 
 

   PSR Schedule 

Tuesday and Wednesday Evenings: 6:15pm-7:30pm  

Drop Off begins at 6:00pm 

SENIOR CITIZEN LUNCHEON –  St. Robert Bellermine 

“Restarting” Wednesday, September 7, and every first Wednesday of the month thereafter (except January and July), St. 

Robert Bellarmine Church (1424 First Capitol Drive, South, St. Charles) will hold a luncheon for men and women 55 

and up.  Doors open at 10:30am.  Lunch served 11:30am-12:30pm.  Games (Activities) held 12:30pm-2:00pm.  Cost is 

$10.00 per person.  Reservations required by the Friday prior to the Luncheon by calling (636) 946-6799.  ALL ARE 

WELCOME! 
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